Mike J. Molina

From: Sylvia Hamilton Kerr <sylvia@haikumill.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 5:20 PM

To: Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

January 16', 2019

Aloha Kelly, Mike and Keani,

Re: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1,

I am writing to lend my support to Ms. Michele Mclean in the above matter.

In my dealings with Ms. Mclean, she has been very supportive to the community. In one instance, | had not
even asked for assistance and she reached out to offer it because she saw that there was a common sense
reason to point out a good idea to all concerned. | find this to be typical of the way she conducts herself.

In all my dealings with her it was easy to contact her and the reception was most welcoming. She was very
kind in listening to my situation and trying to find good ways through. She always answered all my emails
almost immediately when | sent them.

Ms. Mclean has a wonderful common sense approach backed by a great practical know how when working on
these very important matters. Common sense, being a remarkably uncommon trait in my experience. | have
found her to be very hard working and to be exceptionally intelligent in finding solutions for the common good
in our county.

She has a generous nature which adds to the package and | feel that the combination of these qualities makes
for an ideal person to fill the role of Planning Director. | have been most impressed!



With Aloha,

Sylvia Hamilton Kerr

Haiku Mill



